
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
7/17/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06411-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 8:20 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 6:55 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Adrian nunez <adriann8696@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 11:55 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Adrian Nuñez 
7902 SW 205 ST 
Cutler Bay, FL 33189 
Docket #2025-001 1 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As a lifelong Florida resident in Miami-Dade County, I have always counted on FPL as a trusted source for 
utility services, customer service, and continuous improvement. Throughout various moves around the county, 
FPL has always remained consistent. Through every hurricane season and threatening storms, FPL has always 
worked around the clock to get services back online. Through iterations of technological improvement and 
alternative energy sources, FPL is pushing the envelope to stay at the cutting edge of providing utility services. 

I support FPL's rate increase to continue the critical improvements that they are doing around my neighborhood 
and the broader community to continue providing the reliable service that my family has always known. 

Thank You, 
Adrian Nuñez 
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